

72 Bentworth Road, London W12 7AJ T 020 8743 2527



A message from the Head of School

It was certainly an incredibly hot week this week. All in all, considering the heat, the teaching and learning never stopped!

This week the Academy played host to some very important visitors. Ark's Primary Leadership Team held their meeting here on Tuesday. On Thursday we welcomed Vice CEO of Ark, Michael Clark and Smita Sindra, Head of Education from Tata Steel in India. All our visitors were very impressed with the way the children learn in the school, their manners and the way they presented themselves in the hot weather. A team effort all round... children, families and staff all working together to ensure all learning is maximised and enhanced. Thank you for your support.

Today the school has been transformed into a sea of green as the children and staff wear #GreenforGrenfell Day. A huge shout out to Yunus who donated all of this savings to the fund. Thank you to everyone for your kind donations... we raised £319.55 today. If you put that together with the donations last week... you should feel very proud of your efforts!

I hope you all have a safe weekend. I wish all the members of our Islamic Community 'Eid Mubarak'. I hope you all have a wonderful weekend of celebration.

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Moira Cruddas



Attendance

Winners of the class attendance award this week are...

Reception with 100% Year 1 with 98.9% and Year 2 with 98.7%.

This week's attendance was **95.6%**.

Let's really work together to make our whole school attendance a lot stronger by the end of this academic year!

This week's 100% Attendance winner of the week is...

Khyra Campbell-Rankin!



Congratulations!

Summer B Value Happiness

We smile on the inside and the outside; knowing we are valued and cared for.

Birthdays

Nursery: No birthdays this week Reception: Amara Kwakye Year 1: No birthdays this week Year 2: No birthdays this week Year 3: No birthdays this week

Year 4: Yousef Hadid

Year 5: Mohmen Almontaser &

Mahdi Bekere

Year 6: No birthdays this week



Star Awards

| Reception | Jack Baker |
|-----------|-----------------------|
| Year 1 | Ayman Rahman |
| Year 2 | Mohammad Gallul |
| Year 3 | Riley Shodeine-Mackey |
| Year 4 | The whole of Year 4! |
| Year 5 | Hana Ali |
| Year 6 | Ilhaan Hube |

Well done to all the children!



Follow us on:

Twitter @arkbentworth Facebook - Ark Bentworth Primary www .arkbentworth.org

Notices

Front Office

The following will be the days that you can order and pay for things in the front office: Uniform ordering day: Tuesdays Uniform pick-up day: Thursdays

Dinner money pay day: Mondays & Fridays

Summer Fair

We are now preparing for our Summer Fair which will be held on the afternoon of Friday 14th July 2017. We would really welcome some help in getting Raffle Prizes! We would love to be able to have an International Food Fair... so please do make yourself known to the Office if you will be able to bake cakes and cook some delicious dishes. Thank you so much

Sports Day

Sports Day will be held on Thursday 29th June 2017 over at the Scrub for Years 1 to 6. All children should wear their full Bentworth PE Kits. Please do come and join us!

School Uniform

Please can we be reminded that we have very high expectations when it comes to the wearing of the school uniform. Please be reminded that school shoes need to be black and ties are expected to be worn at all times. Thank you for your co-operation.

Website

You will find all our policies; for example our Behaviour, Curriculum & Safeguarding Policies, on our website www.arkbentworth.org

Key Dates

Summer Fair: Friday 14th July 2017 End of the Academic Year - Friday 21st July 2017 – 1.30pm

We are a Microsoft Associate
Showcase School
Microsoft